
 

 
  
Contact: Gillian McRobb, Head Teacher 
Tel:  0141 570 7040 
Fax:  0141 570 7041 
Email:  schoolmail@busby.e-renfrew.sch.uk  
Date:  20th December 2018 

 

    
 
Mhairi Shaw DCE, Director of Education, East Renfrewshire Offices, 211 Main St, Barrhead, G78 1SY 

Busby Primary School 
Church Road 

Clarkston 
G76 8EB 

 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 

Primary 5 Trip 
 

Due to increased costs, the school has made the decision to postpone the proposed overnight 
trip to the Millport Field Studies Centre planned for March 2019.  We hope to offer an 
overnight excursion to the year group next session, when they are in Primary 6. 
 
We are currently looking into options for an exciting day trip for the P5 year group later this 
session.  We would welcome suggestions from parents. 
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to get in touch with me. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

Gillian McRobb 

 
Gillian McRobb 
Head Teacher 


